MUPY Dean cordially welcome Dr. Patrick H. Lukulay from the USP Headquarters



Feb 01, 2012

Dean cordially welcomed Dr. Patrick H. Lukulay, Director of Promoting the Quality of Medicines Program (PQM) from USP Headquarters and Thai USP staff. Dr. Patrick also showed appreciation to MUPY for our kind co-opertation in the pharmaceutical manufactering traning in both national and internation levels. Moreover, they also had a meeting with our dean and staffs on the future project regarding the quality assurance on manufactering in pharmaceutical industries especially in ASEAN countries.